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416, 	1‘--Z5-Av- x May 1, 1968 

Wouston, Texas 77003 

Dear 

I have received your letter of April 25th, with 

enclosure, and certainly appreciate your courtesy in furnish-

ing this material. I am indeed grateful for your favorable 

remarks and expression of support of this Bureau:' 

Sincerely yours, 

J. Edgar Hoover 

1 - Houston - Enclosures (2) (44-1509) 
Reurairtel 4-26-68. 

NOTE: Bufiles contain no information identifiable with correspondent. 
Our kit correspondence with "The'Houston Chronicle" was outgoing 
2-15-86 expressing appreciation to Mr. M. E. Walter upon his retire-
ment as Vice President and editorial consultant. Up to that time we 
had enjoyed prior limited cordial relations with that paper. By airtel 
4-26-68, Houston furnished a copy of this editorial and pointed -out 
WMG:lmf SAC's contact with Mf t ,Everett D. Collier;', ViCe Prvadenl 

	

/ 	and Editor, whereliPebilfer was straightered Mncerning 
the facts in this &we The Director commented, "Collier 

	

/1. 	should have iiiketn hits ire out on A. G. 6 no/ the FBI. " 
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